
NEWSLETTERSeptember
Week of: September 15th-19th 

Contact Me
Check your notification settings on Class Dojo 

and make sure you are signed up to get 
alerts. This is how I will send weekly 

announcements, and I don’t want you missing 
any information! 

       : siricojc@scsk12.org   
      

Thank You

Thank you for all of the support for our 
apple unit!! We had so much fun taste 
testing apples and apple snacks, and 
making our very own applesauce! We 

couldn’t have done it without your 
support. 

What We Are Learning 

Comprehension/Theme: 
• Nonfiction Fall

Letters of the Week:
• Mm and Aa

Sight Word(s):
• see

Math:
• Numbers 6-10

Reminders/Updates
• Complete background check information if you 

are interested in chaperoning on field trips. 
Information went out on Class Dojo.

• The Annual Giving Campaign Party is September 
26 from 8:30-9:20. Parents are welcome to 
participate in outdoor activities. 

• Our room sponsors have emailed parents about 
class happenings! If you have not received that 
email, please contact me.

• Our classroom can get chilly sometimes! Students 
can bring sweaters or zip up hoodies to wear 
during the school day if they get cold.

• Make sure you send a labeled water bottle filled 
with WATER only

• Always keep a complete change of clothes in 
your child’s backpack. 

• Check out the PTO School Events Calendar here: 
https://richlandpto.org/calendar
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